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Customer Advisory 

April 7, 2023 

 

Shortage of Labor in Los Angeles/Long Beach Ports 
 
Dear Valued HMM Customers, 
 
 
Please be advised, we were informed due to a shortage of specialized/skilled labor in the Ports of 

Los Angeles and Long Beach, the following terminals will be closed on the 1st shift today April 7, 2023: 

 

West Basin Container Terminal (WBCT) 

Total Terminals, Inc. (TTI) 

Yusen Terminals, Inc. (YTI) 

Trapac Terminal 

International Transportation Services (ITS) 

 

Later in the day, we should know if terminals were able to fill their labor requirements for 2nd shift 

Operations. 

 

Demurrage and Detention free time will be adjusted accordingly due to these unexpected closures. 

 

Please refer to the individual homepage of each terminal for more detailed gate operation information. 

 

As soon as additional information becomes available, we will advise accordingly. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your local HMM America Shipping Agency 

Representative or our Dallas Customer Service Center at 877 749 8632. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

HMM (America), Inc. 

Americas Headquarters – Irving, TX 


